RECEIVED BY PUBLIC INVO LOG#: A L RECEIPT DAT	LVEMENT	
and the second s	SEP 2 4	2002

BPA Administrator Steve Wright

Dear Mr. Wright,

I just want to send a quick note to add my voice to the people suggesting you adopt the Public Interest Proposal.

This is a very peculiar time in our history, demanding true leadership which there is very little of. Our civic leaders show little to no interest in long term goals. You would serve us all very well by implementing this proposal.

Thank you,

Neil Friedman Westfir, Oregon